
Coming up

Jan 15: 2nd General PTA

Meeting @6pm in the

cafeteria

December recap

We wrapped up 2024 with plenty
of cheer and community spirit!
Our Holiday Shop was a huge
success—students had a blast

shopping, and we extend a heartfelt
thank-you to our shop chair,

volunteers, and supportive parents
for making this cherished event
possible. During Field Days, we
kept our students refreshed with

popsicles, and for Cookies &
Pajama Day, we ensured every
child enjoyed a sweet treat. To

show our gratitude to our
incredible teachers and staff, we
sponsored a holiday lunch to cap

off the season with joy and
appreciation. 

The first half of the year flew by,
and we can't wait to jump back
into action to ensure the second

half is just as exciting and
memorable for our school

community!

As we welcome 2025, I wish you
and your family a very Happy
New Year! May this year bring

you joy, good health, and
countless opportunities to create
wonderful memories together.
Thank you for your continued

support and partnership with our
PTA. We encourage you to stay

involved and engaged (or get
involved!) —it’s your support 

that helps us make a
difference for our students!
Chilly Cheers and Warmest

Wishes, Adelina Snell
PTA President

Happy New Year
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